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Changes to the management of the Admiral Markets AS branch in the Republic of Poland

Admiral Markets AS

The  Management Board  of Admiral  Markets AS  intends to recall Artur Sebastian
Miko?ajczyk,  the former head of the Polish  branch of Admiral Markets AS, whose
mandate  expires on 30.11.2019. With the intended  closure of Admiral Markets AS
Poland  branch in 2020, new  director Sergii Rybak  will take over the necessary
preparations. The new manager's mandate begins on 01.12.2019.

Sergii  Rybak  graduated  from  the  Warsaw  Management  Academy  in 2010 with a
Bachelor's  degree  in  international  relations.  He  is  currently  pursuing a
Master's  degree at  the Warsaw  School of  Economics in  International Economic
Relations.

Additional information:

Kaia Gil
Communication manager of Admiral Markets AS
kaia.gil@admiralmarkets.com
+372 53 413 764
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